
Friday, August 25th  

 

PROJECT LIT 
Attention all 7th and 8th grade students who like to read:  Project LIT is getting started 
with a call-out meeting next Wednesday, August 30th at 8:00 a.m. in the Library. If you 
love literature and want to have fun while reading, this club is for you! 
 

SPELL BOWL 

Any 6th, 7th, or 8th grader interested in joining Spell Bowl this year- there will be a call-
out meeting next Wednesday, August 30th, at 8:30 a.m. in room 702.  If you have any 
questions before then, please see Ms. Gleason. 
 

CLARK CROSS COUNTRY 
All runners must turn in their team fee to Mr. Grimler or Miss Schilling ASAP. Anyone 
new to the team must also purchase a tank top quickly, as the online store closes on 
Monday, August 28th. If you need another information sheet regarding fees and 
uniforms, please see either coach.  Practice will end at 4:45 today. 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL GYMNASTICS  
Tryouts for middle school gymnastics will take place next Tuesday, August 29th, at Lake 
Central from 5:00-7:00 p.m.  Students will need to have Final Forms completed online 
and an IHSAA physical on file in order to participate.  If you have any questions about 
gymnastics, please email Coach Barcelli (kbarcell@lcscmail.com).  Any questions 
regarding Final Forms or IHSAA physicals, please contact Mrs. Smith. 
 
 

LAKE CENTRAL INDIANS - FALL BASEBALL 
WORKOUTS 

Attention 7th and 8th grade students interested in participating in the baseball workouts, 
there is a registration form in the office listing the workout dates and times, along with 
other information regarding this program. Registration is online only and the deadline to 
register is Wednesday, September 6th. Come pick up a flyer if interested! 
 
 

  

mailto:kbarcell@lcscmail.com


PARENT INFORMATION: 

*************************************************************** 
 

CLARK SPIRITWEAR 
Back-to-school Clark spiritwear is on sale from August 8th-
September 7th. All spiritwear is now 30% off and is only 
sold online:  https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also access 
spiritwear information through Clark's website.  Make sure 
to check out the website for some awesome deals!  
   
EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you 
need to take them out of school early. Have your child 
bring the note to the office first thing in the morning and 
we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for 
your continued support. 
 
HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND!!! 
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